SHADETREE COMMISSION MEETING MINUTES
BOROUGH OF MATAWAN
August 13, 2020

MEMBERS PRESEN'T: Guy Buckel
Larry Magee
Matthew Schoffel

ABSENT: Councilman Brain Livesey

The August meeting started at 5:30 P.M. Matthew Schoffel approved the minutes of
Fuly 13, 2020 and Larry Magee second.

The Shade Tree Commission had a very successful tree give away this year.
Matthew Schoffel wants to have a tree planting project for Broad Street and Orchard Street.

Larry is going lo get a quote on an Oak Tree for Councilman David Vergaretti. Guy Buckel
suggest having a White Oak Tree that will be planted at Terhune Park on the Main Street

side.

Guy Buckel suggested at every meeting Shade Tree will get an updated list of how many tree
permit applications and how many trees were taken down. Shade Tree also discussed having
a list of approved trees that can be planted al curbside.

Guy Buckel motion to adjourn the meeting and Matthew Schoffel second. The next meeting
will be September 10, 2020 in the conference room at MMCC, 201 Broad Street at 5:30 P.M.

Respectfully submitted,
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Mary McMurray
Secretary



